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Public Showers Maintenance, Noosa Heads 

Surf Club

Summary 

Council will soon undertake essential 

maintenance on the public shower facilities 

beneath the Noosa Heads Surf Club. This 

project includes the complete replacement of 

fixtures and fittings in each shower cubicle, 

aimed at improving water efficiency, 

enhancing the quality of the facilities, and 

delivering a better overall experience for 

users. 

Scope of Works 

• Replacement of fixtures and fittings 

across all shower cubicles in the 

amenities block. 

• Full shutdown of water services to 

facilitate these upgrades. 

• Closure of the entire public amenities 

block during the maintenance period. 

 

Duration of Work 

Start Date: Tuesday, 5 November 

Estimated Completion: Friday, 8 November 

(approximately 3 days, subject to construction 

conditions). 

 

We appreciate your patience and 

understanding as we work to improve these 

public amenities. 

Public Impacts and Disruptions 

The amenities block will be closed to the 

public for the duration of the work. Signage 

will be placed around the site to guide users 

to nearby alternate amenities. 

Access paths around the area will remain 

open, but please exercise caution as 

contractors and equipment may be present. 

Access to the Surf Club and carpark will also 

remain open as usual. 
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For further information, please contact the 

Council directly. 
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